
 

Transportation Safety Planning and the 

Zero Deaths Vision:  

A Guide for Metropolitan 

Planning Organizations and 

Local Communities 

The Federal Highway Administration has published a new 

resource, Transportation Safety Planning and the Zero Deaths 

Vision: A Guide for Metropolitan Planning Organizations and Local 

Communities, which provides references to key information for 

metropolitan planning organizations (MPOs) and local 

communities to understand and use the safety planning process to 

work toward the zero deaths vision. 

This new guide is a useful resource for MPOs, local communities, 

and affiliated transportation agencies and stakeholders new to the 

transportation safety planning process. Stakeholders within the 

following sectors can benefit from this guide: 

 Engineering 

 Emergency services 

 Law enforcement 

 Judiciary 

 Economic development 

 Planning 

 Community outreach 

 Public health 

 Education 

 Legislation/Policy 

 Private sector/consulting 

 Research 

 

This easy-to-use reference helps to support the development, 

implementation, and evaluation of performance-based strategic 

safety plans for MPOs and local communities. It provides 

noteworthy practices and examples from other strategic safety 

planning efforts, including links to detailed references and 

resources. MPOs and communities can tailor the information in 

the Guide for their specific needs and context. 

For more information on the Guide and how to access it, please 

visit: https://safety.fhwa.dot.gov/tsp/ 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Chimai Ngo 

FHWA, Office of Safety 

Chimai.Ngo@dot.gov 

202-366-1231 

FHWA-SA-18-069 
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